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COLLEGE OPEN DAY
Last week during our Open Day event, many student musicians from all ages across the
College performed for our visitors.

As well as many solo, duo, trio and quintet performances, the Junior Choir, Junior Strings
Ensemble, Senior Vocal Group also performed, and all performers did an excellent job. Many
thanks to all of our student performers, and please make sure you look at all of the photos to see
all of our other students in action!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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